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Program Update 
 

Over the last two weeks we have been having lots of fun here at Newington OSHClub! 

Our spooky Halloween these was a huge hit with our boys with many of them suggesting activities and 

enjoying halloween crafts such as mummy making, trick or treat bags, scary masks and hanging spiders! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The new routine has continued to be a success and the boys have embraced the opportunity to lead and 

explain many games. During a daily catch up meeting each afternoon the boys are enjoying being given 

the opportunity to know what is on for the afternoon and they also love to suggest games and sports!  

Each day we are having the boys help to set up the sports equipment, arrange teams and explain the 

rules of the games. With the new structure and many new games introduced we have seen an increase 

in particpation and many parents being asked if the children can stay longer, which we love to see! 
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This week we we will be celebrating 'national others week' and focussing on the importance of 

friendships and personal wellbeing! As always both child and parent suggestions are always welcome 

and we look forward to continuing to work closely with all families. 

On a final note we welcome Bec back next week after 3 weeks on prac , we are all excited for her return! 
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Booking Reminders 
Thank you to all of our families who are remembering to book in regularly.  This helps us  
maintain safe staff to child ratios and ensure we have plenty of food prepared for our hungry  
boys. We do understand that last minute events arise and for this reason we do accept drop ins. 
However if you know  that you’ll be needing one off care, please endeavour to book online the day prior to 
your child attending the service. You have until midnight to book your child in for the following day. Should 
you need to make a late booking (attend on the day of), please SMS/phone the coordinator on 0428 131 700. 
If we are at capacity, we may need to inform you that we are unable to accept your child for the afternoon.  
 
Should you have any issues regarding your online account; please contact our accounts team on 1300 395 
735. 
 
Late Collection of Children 
At OSHClub Newington our afternoon sessions conclude at 6:00pm; children collected after this closing 

time will be charged $2 per child per minute that you are late. If you are held up, please contact the 

program on 0428 131 700 as a courtesy to inform staff. 

 

 
Next Week’s Activities 

Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0428131700 
Coordinator: Luc Curling 
Assistants:  Rebecca Leontios, Rio Young, Courtney Barker,  
OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000  
 
All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an account 
online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online account. 
For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the program. 
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